K
L
B
B
<

January 27, 2010

John N. Sampson
35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This letter will confirm your reception of KLBB on September 14,
2009.

We appreciate your interest in KLBB and wish you well with your
hobby of listening to the standard AM broadcast band.

Sincerely,
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v
Owner & President

Endurance Broadcasting LLC
KLBB Radio

Cc: file
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